Ballet Central bring their tour to South Quay this Friday
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Final year students from the The Central School of Ballet will perform part of their Ballet Central
Tour at South Quay this Friday.

The school's touring company Ballet Central works with a mixture of highly acclaimed and
emerging choreographers on newly commissioned works and much-loved revivals.

New works this year will be from Daniel de Andrade (Northern Ballet), Christopher Marney
(Matthew Bourne's New Adventures) and Sara Matthews (Director, Central School of Ballet).

A spokeswoman for the company said: "Ballet Central features an exciting programme of
ballet, contemporary and jazz dance. The varied repertoire features a mixture of newly
commissioned works and much-loved revivals, which showcase the talent of the company's

young and emerging dancers.

"Ballet Central performed at the London 2012 Olympic Games and the 2013 Edinburgh Fringe
Festival. This family-friendly show is ideal for dance enthusiasts as well as those new to ballet.
Don't miss this opportunity to see these highly talented dancers as they launch their
professional careers."

July 5, £17-£25, Lanterns Studio Theatre, Unit D, Great Eastern Enterprise, 3 Milharbour,
South Quay, lanternsstudiotheatre.co.uk.

Click here to read original article
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